
01/16/00

Change in FCC Identifier

Rich

Due to changes taking place, Aironet Wireless Communications FCC ID Grantee Code :
LOZ will be replaced by our new parent company ‘s (Cisco) FCC Grantee Code : LDK.

This letter authorizes the change from using our FCC Grantee code on our products to
that of Cisco Systems. The copies of the certifications will still be maintained at our
location.  The products that will be labeled with the new grantee code will be electrically
and mechanically the same as the  radios approved under the Aironet FCC Grantee
Codes.

The following products will be effected

Product Aironet FCC ID Cisco FCC ID

 PC3500 LOZ102033 LDK102033

The application fee has been filed with the LOZ102035 product  and that fee also cover
this product.

Regards

Dave Case


